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RM 615 Moose hunting permit available until August 25. 

 

 

The Alaska Department of Fish and Game (ADF&G) would like to remind moose hunters on the 

Kuskokwim that they need to pick up their RM615 moose registration permit on or before August 25.  

Quotas for Moose hunting this year have increased to 150 antlered bulls on state managed lands and 90 

on Federal Lands. Hunters still need to listen for Emergency Order closures on State Managed lands. 

Federal lands will remain open until September 15.  Permits are available in most villages within the hunt 

area at license vendors and at Fish and Game and USFWS in Bethel. 

 

If you have any questions please call Phillip Perry or Patrick Jones at 1(800) 425-2979 or (907) 543-

2979. 

 


